
Hello to all, 
 
My name is Peter Mayer, I'm a businessman - landlord in Central Oregon. I'm kindly asking that you do 
everything in your power to stop HB 2004A as soon as possible! 
 
To make this kind of law that would be completely detrimental to the rental business is outlandish! 
Understanding there are "bad actor's" and a need for "rental inventory", to punish ALL Landlords with 
rulings that will only do more harm to the industry is the wrong direction to take on this matter! The 
mere thought of this type of legislative support (or lack of) makes me shutter in amazement and 
questions my interest to be a responsible & worthy landlord in Oregon. 
 
This is NOT the proper direction for curing the rental needs in Oregon, please do everything possible to 
stop HB 2004A now! DO NOT punish responsible landlords, property owners, businesses, & affordable 
property providers for doing business in Oregon. 
 
Thank you, Peter & Sandra Mayer 
541-420-2715 
PO Box 7004 
Bend, OR 97708 
mayerpc@gmail.com 
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